
 
Madison Plan Commission 
413 S. Midvale Blvd 
Demolition Permit and Intent 
 
Dear Commission, 
 
 On July 16 of this year our house was destroyed in an explosion. We now need to 
demolish the house and re-build. The house was declared inhabitable by the City of 
Madison. 
 We would like to start this process as soon as possible after acceptance. This would 
be about shortly after January 1, 2013 and would like to be completed April 30, 2013, if all 
goes correctly. 
 A Team Construction will be demolishing the house and re-using and recycling the 
house according to the plan submitted to the recycling Coordinator. Then Larry Cushman 
Construction will be rebuilding the house. We will be building a house of approximately 
1800 square feet. The existing house was 1080 square feet. It will still be a single family 
home. 


